[bookmark: _GoBack]Application for KAFCS Professional
First time Attendance
AAFCS Annual Conference

The KAFCS Leadership Advancement committee will award one $200 scholarship for a professional to attend their first AAFCS Annual Conference. Individuals that are attending their first post-graduation may apply.  The KAFCS professional will be reimbursed after attending the AAFCS Annual Conference.   Deadline for submission is April 9, 2019.

Name___________________________________________________________________

Place of employment______________________________________________Position_______________

Address _______________________________________________________________

Daytime phone number _____________________________ 

 E-mail  _______________________________________

AAFCS Membership number  ____________________________

Did you attend AAFCS Annual Conference as a student   _____Yes               ____No

Why are you planning on attending AAFCS Annual Conference?










What are your goals for attending AAFCS Annual Conference?
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How do you plan on implementing knowledge gained from this meeting into your professional practice?























Return to:    DeAnn Hauser, Vice President for Leadership Advancement, 352 2000th St., Humboldt, KS  66748  
  Email dmhauser@hotmail.com, Cell phone number 620-473-0052
